
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This week has been another super busy one.  

On Monday, we were visited by Redstart CEO, Suzanne 

Flack. Suzanne has been working with staff across the 

Trust on developing provision in Early Years. We received 

fantastic feedback from Suzanne about our provision 

and offer. Suzanne commented: There was a wide range 

of well thought out enhanced continuous provision 

activities which really engaged the pupils who were all 

absorbed in their play for the duration of the visit. Pupils 

showed good levels of resilience: they worked well 

together and enjoyed the problem solving aspects of 

the activities. A big well done to all the staff who create 

such wonderful opportunities for our children here.  

Talking of opportunities, as I write this, Class 4 are at 

Taunton Brewhouse theatre to take part in the Trust 

Performing Arts Day. A fantastic experience for them to 

perform on stage with other children too.  

I  was so impressed with Class 3 who performed brilliantly 

at the church on Wednesday. The children were 

articulate and confident and were a joy to watch. So 

many children showed courage, especially those singing 

solo.  

So many opportunities and experiences enhancing our 

children's learning. Thank you all for supporting us in 

being the best we can be.  

Have a lovely weekend.  

Miss Bendall  

 

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 Tuesday 28th March— Wellington Come &  

     Sing 

 Wednesday 29th March at 2.30pm  

  Easter Service in the Church 

 3-14th April    Easter Holiday     

 Monday 17th April  Inset Day      

 Tuesday 18th April   Back to school     

 1st & 8th May  Bank Holidays      

 9—12 May     SATs week 

 5-9 June       Y5 Bikeability 

 10– 14 July   Pixies Holt residential Class 4 
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Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Violet   Maisie-May   

Class 2 Horner 

           Rebecca & Jemima  Stefania 

Class 3 Quantock    

    Alfie, Roane & Florence Freddie D 

 Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Oscar, & Emily   George D  



 

Safeguarding 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Stockland-Primary-

Safeguarding-Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.docx-Google-Docs.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 

DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

 stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

Red Nose Day—Friday 17th March 

A wonderful £87.65 was raised with our non-uniform day last 

week.  Thank you very much. 
 
 
 

Children’s Bingo—Wednesday 29 March 

The PTA and Pre-school are joining forces for a Children’s Bingo night. To be held 

Wednesday 29 March in Stockland Village Hall straight after school. There will be bingo 

fun, prizes, and tickets will include food (probably spag bol). Save the date!  You can 

pay for your tickets on ParentPay. 



 

Class 1 Featherlake News 

Spring has arrived in Featherlake. Some of the children enjoyed problem solving outside and 

making large ramps for balls to travel down. They were changing the speed of the balls by using 

water and different tools such as buckets, pipettes and syringes. Some great collaboration! Our 

home corner was set up for a party and they chose to make a pass the parcel and then played 

the game too.  Mrs Flack visited us on Monday and she was so impressed with the children. She 

commented on the progress they have made with their personal, social and emotional develop-

ment and also their language over the last 6 weeks which is just fantastic to hear.   

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Class 2 Horner News 

In Science we have been learning about germs and how they spread.  This week we observed 

how far a sneeze travelled using a spray bottle and large sheets of paper.  The children had a 

great time and learnt about the importance of sneezing into a tissue to stop germs spreading.  

We recorded our results in a table and drew a labelled diagram of our science experiment. 

 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

I'm not sure any class teacher could be prouder of their class' achievements than I 

am! The performance Quantock shared with you on Wednesday highlighted what 

fabulous talents we have hidden amongst us. What stays with me though, is how 

much each and every member of Quantock class grew in confidence and determi-

nation in one short week, from the start of rehearsals last Monday to the performance 

on Wednesday. They are all super stars!  

Next week, as you will see from the timetable attached, Quantock class will be enjoy-

ing a STEAM week (Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts, Maths). We look forward 

to sharing our results from this with you next week!  

 

 

 

 

 



 

Class 4 Bucehayes News 

Bucehayes have worked hard this week on their Independent writes for assessment.  Year 6 have been 

writing a setting description, based on being Lost in a scary place.  Year 5 have been writing a diary 

entry about an imaginary day if they got to meet their hero.  I love their choices of who their 

heroes would be.  On Thursday the whole class travelled to the Brewhouse Theatre in Taunton to 

participate in the Trust Performing Arts Festival.  They were a credit to the school and I hope enjoyed 

the opportunity to perform.  I hope any parents that had the chance to come and watch enjoyed all 

the performances. 

The month of Ramadan has started this week for Muslims around the world and as part of our RE 

learning we have been looking at what this means and how children and adult Muslims observe this 

special religious time.         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 






